
---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Darcy Scott <  

Date: Mon, Jan 6, 2020 at 11:36 AM 

Subject: 1/7/2020, Agenda Item #3, Delwau RV Park 

To: Glen Coleman <glen.colemantx@gmail.com> 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

I am writing in support of the Delwau RV Park. I live in the neighboring community, 

Knollwood, and while I love our neighborhood, it is severely lacking 'walkability' and 

access.  That area is right off 183 and the construction has isolated us even more (I know it gets 

uglier before it gets better!)  

 

I am a part-time therapist with my own private practice and a mom of 2 kids.  I would welcome a 

space that I can bring my children to and have others around. The only option we have now is to 

go to others houses and I want to teach them more about community and gathering and 

connection to a space instead of just my immediate neighbors. The Delwau RV Park would open 

us to new experiences and people.  

 

Having a space to gather and visit and walk to makes so much sense. The developers have 

already done a lot of great work at cleaning the space up and their vision for it sounds amazing. I 

can't wait to see what they create.  

 

I am not concerned about the traffic and feel that that Driveway already being there has shown 

that it works. Plus, with additional parking spaces I think it will even be better!  

 

Thank you for your consideration. I really want this to happen!  

 

Darcy Scott  

6824 Bay City Bend, Austin, TX 78725 
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